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The Ketchum Business Advisory Coalition (KBAC) would like to say a big THANK YOU to the 
Wood River Community Housing Trust, the ‘Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency’ (KURA), and 
the City of Ketchum, for their continuing efforts and time spent on creating parking 
solutions for the proposed Washington Street affordable-housing development.   
 
KBAC recognizes the parking and access needs of businesses and the wider community, 
and we support the funding and building of a parking garage as part of the 1st & Washington 
housing development. 
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